
                        St. Thomas Aquinas Home & School Association 
                         “Together We Make a Difference” 

 
 
  
The Home & School Association is excited to welcome you to the 2018-2019 school year! 
 
As a private school, STA relies on parent support, and that is especially true for the Home & School 
Association. We invite you to join us for our first meeting on September 4 at 6:00pm in the school 
commons. Come and enjoy some refreshments, meet other parents, and share your thoughts and ideas 
for this year’s events and fundraisers.   
 
We have an immediate need for a Used Uniform Coordinator. Please email us at 
stahshomeandschool@gmail.com if you are interested in coordinating or would like to help with the 
upcoming sale. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
Christine McKay 
STA Home & School Association President 
stahshomeandschool@gmail.com 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
Please complete and return this portion of the form along with your donation to jump-start the  

2018-19 Home & School fund. 

 

Student Name(s)_______________________________________________Grade(s)_______________ 

 

Parent/Guardian________________________________________________ 

 

Phone#__________________________________Email______________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature ____________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

Enclosed is my donation of      ___$10         ___$15      ___$25        ___$40          ___$50          $__________ 

 

Thank you for your support and generosity. 
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